
opa EnvironmentaL Protection Agency 

An Ghniomhorreocht urn Choomhnli Comhshoorl 

Ms Nora Shanahan 
Secretary 
The Valley Residents Association 
Lyre 
Agrag lin 
Kilworth 
County Cork 

5 July2006 

Dear Ms Shanahan 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland, 

Ceanncheathru, Boxa Poist 3000 
East6t ChaisleBn Bhaile SheAin 
Contae Loch Garman, tire 

T: +353 53 916 0600 
F: +353 53 916 0699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall 1890 33 55 99 

Re: Waste Licence Application Rep No: WO230-01, Valeco Limited, Ballard, 
Araglin, Kilworth, County Cork. 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 29 June 2006, and wish to inform you that 
as soon as this application is validated the Agency is required to notify the applicant 
in accordance with Article 14(2)(a) of the Regulations. 

As previously advised, all documentation including any notices issued to the applicant 
relating to this application will be made available to the public to view via the Agency 
website at www.epa.ie. 

We hope th s  is of assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

Office of Licensing. 


